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It is with a mixture of gratitude and sadness that we
announce the resignation of our beloved youth worker,
Charlot (on the left). Over the past year, Charlot has
been a guiding light and a source of inspiration for our
youth community. Her dedication, compassion, and
unwavering faith have left an indelible mark on all of us.
Charlot's creative energy and commitment to nurturing
young hearts in Christ have transformed countless lives.
While we will miss her dearly, we are excited for her as
she embarks on her new journey. Please join us in
praying for Charlot's future endeavours and thanking her
for her incredible service.

THANK YOU, NIKI We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks
to Niki, who stepped in to support our
program during term 2. Niki's enthusiasm,
dedication, and warm spirit have been a
blessing to us all. Her willingness to serve
and her ability to connect with our youth
have made a significant impact. Niki's
contribution ensured that our activities
continued smoothly, and her presence has
been deeply appreciated. Thank you, Niki,
for your invaluable help and for stepping up
during this critical time. We are grateful for
your commitment and the positive
difference you have made in our
community.

Welcome to the Term 2 edition of our Christian Youth Organization newsletter! We're excited
to share highlights, upcoming events, and inspiring stories from our community. As we
continue our journey of faith, we hope this newsletter keeps you connected and encouraged.
Thank you for being a part of our vibrant community!

FAREWELL TO CHARLOT

We also had our Mingle and Munch event in the
past term, where we welcomed many new and
old faces and shared the inspiring vision of
Local Motion. This gathering provided a
wonderful opportunity for our community to
connect, learn more about our mission, and
discuss our goals for the future. It was
heartwarming to see so many enthusiastic
individuals come together in support of our
initiatives. We are grateful for the interest and
encouragement we received and look forward
to continuing our journey with all of you. Thank
you to everyone who attended and contributed
to making this event a success.

TERM 2 MINGLE
AND MUNCH



EXCITING TECH UPDATE
We are excited to announce that our tech resources have expanded! Currently, we have 10
laptops equipped with headsets, and we've recently received an additional 6 desktops from
Badger Force, which will be available for use starting in Term 3. These resources open up
numerous opportunities for our youth to engage in online learning, enhance their skills, and
access valuable educational content. To continue growing and improving our tech capabilities,
we welcome any support from our community. If you are able to contribute in any way, please
contact us. Your help will make a significant difference in empowering our youth with the tools
they need for success.

OUTDOOR ADVENTURE TO
WILDERNESS SAIL CLUB

One of the standout highlights of Term 2 was our
exhilarating outdoor adventure to the Wilderness Sail
Club. The day was filled with excitement, camaraderie, and
the thrill of sailing on open waters. Our youth had the
opportunity to learn the basics of sailing, engage in team-
building activities, and enjoy the breathtaking natural
beauty of the area. This adventure not only provided a fun
and memorable experience but also fostered a sense of
unity and teamwork among our members. We are grateful
for the wonderful memories made and look forward to
more such adventures in the future.

EXCITING MISSIONARY
ADVENTURE FOR LIYEMA

We are thrilled to share that one of our dedicated students,
Liyema, will be embarking on a missionary adventure to
Mozambique with Shofar Christian Church George during the
June-July holidays. This opportunity promises to be a
transformative experience for Liyema, allowing her to share God's
love and make a positive impact on communities in need. We are
incredibly excited for Liyema and proud of her commitment to
serving others. Please join us in praying for her journey, that it
may be safe, enriching, and filled with blessings. We look forward
to hearing about her experiences and the difference she will
make.



Financial donations
Food and clothing donations 
Academic material (books, stationary etc)  
Counselling support 
Mentorship of students 
Volunteer you time or skills

HOW TO PARTNER

SPOTLIGHT ON MASTER MATH
We are thrilled to highlight our online math
course, facilitated by Master Math George and
coordinated by Anel. Anel's dedication and
tireless efforts have been instrumental in
ensuring the success of our students. Her
commitment to providing a supportive and
effective learning environment has helped our
youth tackle challenging math concepts with
confidence. As we move into Term 3, we are
excited to see the continued progress and
achievements of our students under Anel's
guidance. Thank you, Anel, for your hard work
and passion for education. We look forward to
celebrating the academic successes of our
students!

UPCOMMING GOLFDAY 
Our annual Golf Day at Kingswood Golf Estate in George will happen on 6 SEPTEMBER 2024.
SAVE THE DATE! Connect with us if you as an individual or business would like to get involved
with this! 

The Directors Local Motion ZA Bank details: 
Bank: Standard Bank 
Acc no: 10136420247 
Branch Code: 051001 
*We issue a Section 18A Certificate that you can
use to claim a tax deduction.

For more information please connect with us: Sabrina Beswick at +27 83 253 9744 or Email us at
info@localmotionza.org



HERE WE GO TERM 3
As we look forward to Term 3 of 2024, we are filled with hope and anticipation for what

God has in store. "For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord, "plans to
prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future." - Jeremiah 29:11.

Here we go!

  

Joyful regards 


